
LEGAL NOTICE 
CITY OF ONEIDA COMMON COUNCIL MEETING RESCHEDULED 

 

Please take notice that the Common Council of the City of Oneida, New York, has approved the 
rescheduling of its regularly scheduled meeting, originally set for Tuesday, November 4, 2025, to 
Wednesday, November 5, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. The meeting will be held in the Common Council Chambers 
at the Oneida Municipal Building, 109 North Main Street, Oneida, New York. 

The change has been made in observance of Election Day, a designated date for federal, state, and local 
elections. Rescheduling the meeting ensures there is no conflict with election proceedings or public 
participation and supports full engagement in both civic and governmental processes. 

Dated: August 6, 2025 
Sandy LaPera 
City Clerk 
City of Oneida 

 


